
Dear Parents, 

As we begin to wrap up the school year schedules change.  Your students are all participating in college 
classes and will have to attend their college exams during the scheduled times.  Below you will find a list 
of these dates and times.  The day your student takes the exam for their current class, they will be 
released from school directly following the exam (most of these are 11:00).  Other dates and times for 
classes and review sessions are listed.   

Date Item Time Schedule Modifications 
April 30 MA107 Exam  

MA131 Exam  
8-11 
8-11 

Students who attend exam can leave at 11 
Students who attend exam can leave at 11 

May 1 CLASSES/SCHOOL PICNIC 7:20-2:15 All Juniors have 1st and 2nd periods at Cherry 
then the School Picnic 

May 2 NCSU Reading Day 
Regular Day at Witherspoon 

 
7:20-2:15 

Regular School Day – when students go to 
NCSU they study for all exams 

May 3 MA241 Exam 
MA108 Review at NCSU 

8-11 
9-11 

Students who attend exam can leave at 11 
Attend 1st ride bus to review then return 

May 4 MA111 Exam 8-11 Students who attend exam can leave at 11 
May 7 MA108 Exam 8-11 Students who attend exam can leave at 11 
May 8 Regular Day for ALL   
May 9 MA141 Exam 8-11 Students who attend exam can leave at 11 
May 10 First Period  

Internship Symposium @ 
NCSU 

7:25-9 
9-10:30 

All Juniors leave at 10:30 to rest before the 
APUSH Exam tomorrow 

May 11 APUSH EXAM 7:45-
12:30 

Engineering Building – Dismiss when all 
FINISHED 

May 14 All Day at School   
May 15 All Day at School   
May 16 All Day at School  APUSH in class Exams 
May 17 STEMMY AWARDS 7:25-

10:15 
All Juniors can be dismissed at 10:30 

May 18 Period 1 Final Exams or 
Period 1 Biology Review 

7:15 Dismiss when exams are finished 

May 21 Period 4 Final Exams or 
Period 4 Biology Review 

7:15 Dismiss when exams are finished 

May 22 Biology Exam 7:15 Dismiss when exams are finished 
 

This schedule has been reviewed with your students.  If your student cannot be released early on any 
given day, please email the teachers so we can ensure safety and enriching activities will be presented. 

Thank you. 

David Schwenker 


